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Look who’s reading the Gater!
Take us with you on your next trip. Then send your favorite “Reading the Gater” photo to bert@applegater.org or 

mail to Applegater, PO Box 14, Jacksonville, OR 97530.  

Keep those 
articles, letters, 

opinions, and 
“Reading the 

Gater”  
photos coming in.

You are 
the Gater!

Photos, first row, left to right:
–William Della Santina, Diana Coogle, and Margaret Della Santina search the Applegater for a 
route through the Dolomite Mountains of northern Italy.
–Cathy Rodgers enjoys the Applegater and a nice bottle of Greek wine while cruising the 
Mediterranean.
–Jack and Cindy Luce and Chris and Tracy Baker read the Applegater while taking a mud bath on 
the island of Viti Levu in Fiji.
Second row, left to right:
–Annette Parsons (left) of middle Applegate Valley and Christine Chumbler of Jacksonville check the 
Gater to see if it has eruption times for Yellowstone geysers.
–Christine and Steven Grubb catch up on Applegate news while visiting old town Winchester, Virginia.
Third row:
–On the Rialto Bridge in Venice, William and Margaret della Santina, Diana Coogle, and Bryan della 
Santina search the Applegater for information about their next destination.
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Safe travels and 
happy new year, everyone!


